The regular meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7PM. A Safety moment was taken and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The August minutes were read and a motion by Steve Harper with a second from Elise Robinson, minutes were approved by all. The bills were read and reviewed with a motion from Steve Harper with a second from John Foley. Ray Spencer printed a report showing what had been budgeted and what has been spent and all account look to be in good shape. Ray Spencer received a letter from TORMA concerning the fryer that the WHRL had inquired about and verified that NO, there was not a fryer and no intentions of allowing a fryer. Tom Neely with GTS was present and stated that our siren at the Fire Department is too old to put an attachment box on to remote start a bad weather siren. He said they would come out and do a sight study for where we are interested in putting it and come back to the next meeting which will be held October 11, 2012 and give a report. Estimation of \$20,000. John Foley made a motion to proceed with the sight study and quote with a second from Steve Harper. Craig Russell from Squad Technologies also attend the meeting say he give a much better price would like to do a sight study as well. The board also discussed that maybe the Fire Department would co-op with the township to pay for the siren. The Land Usage Committee and the process to replace a vacant seat were discussed and Ray is to contact Kathleen Piatt. Steve Harper made a motion to adjourn and Elsie Robinson second. All in favor.

Mindy Allen

Sangamon Township Clerk